
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

This is to inform the citizens of East Alton, IL that on Monday, April 14, 2025 at 5:00 

P.M. there will be a public hearing in the East Alton Municipal Building, 119 W. Main 

Street, East Alton, IL for consideration and discussion of the proposed 2025-2026 

Budget.  Copies of the proposed budget are available for review in the Village Clerk’s 

office Monday through Friday from 8:00 A.M to 5:00 P.M.  This public hearing is being 

held to afford the citizens an opportunity to make comments, either written or oral, on the 

proposed budget. 

 

Lori L. Palmer 

Village Clerk 


